
Message from your President 
 

Welcome back, we hope you had a wonderful Christmas and New 

Year and are ready to get back into the routine. 

Please note the following dates on your calendars as we will be 

looking for volunteers on these days. 

We had our first meeting of the year last week was well attended. 

What an unusual spate of weather from famine to feast in a matter 

of months.  Do hope you are all getting your fair share of rain. 

Looking forward to working with you all again this year.

 

Up and coming events 

for 2020: 

Race Meetings: 

28th February 2020 

22nd March 2020 

18th April 2020  

Sub Branch Meetings: 

14th March 2020 

4th April 2020  

9th May 2020  

13th June 2020 

Please note our April 

meeting will be on the 4th 

April due to Good Friday 

being on the 10th. 

 

Invitations: 

The RAAF, Navy & Army 

group will be having their 

Annual get together at the 

Kilcoy Sub Branch on 

Sunday 29th March 2020. 

They have invited any Sub 

Branch members who wish 

to attend please come along. 
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   rslkilcoy@gmail.com or  

P.O. Box 34 Kilcoy Q 4515 

  Shane Williams (President)  

0412 629 697 

Dennis Day 

(Vice President) 

0400 158 951 

May Wallace (Secretary) 

0405 392 461 

Trish Holland (Treasurer) 

0403 518 640 

Beryl Robinson 

(Membership Officer) 

0407 510 435 
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ANZAC Day preparations are 

well underway, because we 

will have the Catafalque party 

here overnight, we will not be 

trading on the 24th April 2020. 

Also, the 10th April 2020 will 

be Good Friday so another 

Friday that we will not be 

trading.  Please mark these 

dates on your calendar. 

Veteran Card & Lapel Pin 

The Veteran Card is 

available to anyone who has 

served in the Australian 

Defence Force with at least 

one day of continuous full-

time service. 

Eligible Reservists, including 

those engaged in Disaster 

Relief Service, Border 

Protection Service, or those 

involved in serious service-

related training accidents, 

will also be able to request a 

Veteran Card. 

All existing DVA health card 

holders (Gold or White) and 

concession card holders 

(Orange) do not need to                      

apply.  Your existing service 

and entitlements are on 

record. 

Veteran applicants, new to 

DVA, can apply for the new 

Veteran Card by creating a 

MyService account and, 

there, request a Veteran 

Card. 

The new look cards will be 

issued over the coming 

months. 

You can request a Veteran 

Lapel Pin using MyService. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos of the new tools 

bought for the Workshop 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                                                   


